
 
 
 

Spokane County Fire Protection District No 8 
 
0B 
 
 

Board of Fire Commissioners 
 

Notice of Special Meeting 
 
This notice is posted to inform all members of the public and the District that 

the Board of Fire Commissioners will assemble electronically on: 
 

Tuesday, August 17, 2021 
 

11:00 am 
 

The fire commissioners will virtually attend an Audit Entrance  
Conference hosted by the State Auditor’s Office relative 

 to the District’s 2019-2020 regular biennial review. 
 
 

This notice is provided pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act. 
 

Greg Hesse, Chair 


